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Parent/Teacher Conferences Wednesday, Nov. 9 8:30am – 8:00pm 
Parent/Teacher Conferences Thursday, Nov. 10 8:30am – 8:00pm 
Veterans’ Day – No School Friday, Nov. 11 All Day 

OMSI visits 4th grade Monday, Nov. 14 10:35-2:45pm - MPR 
Familias of Hispanic Students Tuesday, Nov. 15 5:30-7:00pm - MPR 

Star Base field trip #4 (5th grade) Thursday, Nov. 17 All Day 

Star Base field trip #5 (5th grade) Friday, Nov. 18 All Day (final Star Base trip) 

*Conferences will be held on Wednesday, November 9 and 
Thursday, November 10. There is no school on Friday, November 
11. K-5 families, if you do not have your conference time, please 
call the Office a.s.a.p. Grades 6-8, conference info is on page 2. 
 
*Also, feel free to drop by and take a peek at the Sensory Room 
before or after your conferences (Room 204). More info coming soon! 
 
*Thank you, parents, for your ongoing support. We look forward to 
seeing you all soon! 



MYP (6th-8th) Conferences 
Wednesday, Nov. 9, Thursday, Nov. 10, 2016: MPR 

 
Parent-teacher conferences are a time for parents/guardians, teachers, and students to share information, 
solve problems and form relationships that will help our students succeed. Parent Teacher conferences are 
November 9 and 10.  
 
MYP students are invited and encouraged to attend! Each day teachers are available from 8:30-12:00, 1:00-
4:30, and 5:30-8:00. Conferences are usually 30 minutes long, with 5-10 minutes per teacher. Conferences are 
done drop-in style. MYP teachers are all in the MPR, and there are stations for each teacher. Parents will 
rotate from teacher to teacher. This method allows for more flexibility in seeing all the teachers, or spending 
more time with one particular teacher, if you have specific concerns.  
 
Specials teachers (Library, P.E., Music, Art, Spanish) will be in the MPR from 5:30-8:00pm on both Wednesday 
and Thursday. They will be available in their respective space during all other open conference hours. 
Conferences often are the beginning of an ongoing conversation about your student, and how we can best 
work together to meet his or her educational needs. If you need more time, you can always request and 
schedule a follow-up meeting. 
 
We are also encouraging all students and parents to learn how to access StudentVUE and ParentVUE (info will 
be available). This tech tool/app provides an ongoing, transparent look into how students are performing in 
all of their classes at any time. It is a click or tap away, and you can see student grades and assignments.  
Please inquire for more info. 
 
Before the conference 
•Talk with your student to understand his or her questions and concerns about school. 
•Check progress reports, report cards and work your student has brought home. 
•Think of questions you want to ask the teacher.  
•Write down information about your student that the teacher should know, such as a family death, divorce, 
changed finances, illness, or a new home.  
•All adults with a role in a student’s education — mother, father, grandparent, guardian — are encouraged to 
attend the conference. 
•If you can’t make it to conferences, arrange another time with your student’s teacher. 
 
At the conference 
•Ask the teacher what your student should know by the end of the school year. 
•Ask how you can support your student’s learning at home. 
•Share any information about your student that the teacher should know. 
•If you don’t understand something, ask the teacher to explain. 
•Discuss the best way (notes, phone calls, email) and the best time to communicate with the teacher.  
•Be aware that the teacher needs to talk to other families. Ask to schedule a follow-up meeting, if necessary. 
 
After the conference 
•Jot down a couple of notes about the conference. 
•Talk about goals and make a plan to reach them together. 
•Contact the teacher whenever you have questions. If your student is not doing well, set up a regular 
schedule with the teacher to monitor progress.  
•Sign up for StudentVUE and ParentVUE and make it a habit to check in on progress, not just at the end of the 
quarter! 
 

Thanks for your support and partnership. We’ll see you this week! 
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